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The Independent Planning Commission
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
We are writing to express our opposition to the Eastern Creek Energy from Waste
 Facility.  We strongly urge the Independent Planning Commission to reject the application
 for this facility.  The development must never go ahead, and facilities like this one must
 be permanently banned in urban areas.
 

The Department of Planning has recommended to the Independent Planning Commission:

“Based on the advice of the EPA, NSW Health and the Independent Experts, the
 Department’s assessment of the application concludes the proposal is inconsistent with the
 NSW EPA’s Energy from Waste Policy Statement (2015), the air quality impacts and risk
 to human health is unknown, the development is not in the public interest and should be
 refused.”

Surely, the Department of Planning’s recommendation provides sufficient grounds to
 refuse the application.

We have the opinion that facilities like the proposed Eastern Creek waste facility would
 pose a permanent threat to the health of every Western Sydney resident.  We do not
 believe that a filtration system exists that would be able to filter dangerous particles
 emitted from the facility in question.  Such particles have the potential to become lodged
 in human lungs, and cause death.  Furthermore, the facility would be susceptible to
 accidents, and failure to implement and conduct proper procedures, including
 maintenance.

The Eastern Creek Energy from Waste Facility must not be approved in any shape or form,
 and facilities like it must be permanently banned from urban areas.

 

Thank you for your attention,

 

Yours Faithfully,

 

Yvonne and Gordon Reynolds

 

 

 



 




